
2 ½ class  
Week of September 3 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are so excited to have met you and 
you’re children this week.  The children 
all seem to be adjusting quite well.  We 
enjoyed exploring all of the different 
types of toys in our classroom.  We all 
had a turn to ring our clean-up bell and 
help clean up. 
 
We colored a picture on our first day of 
school and had a turn to paint our own 
masterpiece on the easel.  We made a 
magnet for you to use to hang up our 
beautiful artwork that comes home.     

 
We were introduced to the classroom calendar and met 
David, our weather boy.  Each day a different child will 
get a turn to pick out appropriate clothes to help dress 
David for the weather.  We read Maisy Goes To School 
and Spot Goes to School.  We sang “The Wheels on the 
Bus” and “Old McDonald Had a Farm”.    We will be 
learning new songs each week.  We also enjoyed 
spending time on our playground. 

 
Shabbat Shalom and enjoy your weekend.   
 
Marlene Buckwald 
Jennifer Pollack 


